
 
 

 

 

19th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to a celebration of Year 4’s incredible work this term.  

 

This will take place on Thursday 24th October from 9:00 a.m. to 9:30 a.m. in the school hall. 

 

Please do come along to see some of the fantastic writing, art and homework that Year 4 

have produced, plus some pictures from our upcoming animal day. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs James 

Year 4 Lead 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


